
From: Michael Flax
To: Steve Pegram
Cc: Patricia Lira; Ed Hug; Kristy Hamit
Subject: FW: Track season 2015
Date: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 12:07:41 PM

 
 
From: Adrianne Lira [mailto:adriannelira85@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 12:04 PM
To: Michael Flax
Subject: Track season 2015
 

Good afternoon,

   I apologize for the short notice, but with the pending arrival of a new baby at the end of the
month I do not feel as if I will be able to fully commit my attention to coaching this track
season.  I would like to thank you for the opportunity to be a part of the SFTJH track
coaching team, and I wish the team the best of luck in the 2015 season.

Thank you,

Adrianne Diggens
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